
From: Official ESU Email  
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 
Subject: Indigenous People’s Day 

 
East Stroudsburg University would like to remind the campus community that October 12 is Indigenous 
People’s Day, which is a time to celebrate and honor the Native American tribes who once inhabited our 
community. Indigenous People’s Day is currently recognized in 12 states, including Washington D.C., and 
over one hundred cities nationwide.  
 
Native American culture and history are rooted within East Stroudsburg University, as well as the 
surrounding area. Not only are residence halls like Lenape, Minsi, and Shawnee names of Native tribes, 
East Stroudsburg University also has a campus office for the Delaware Tribe of Indians located on the 
fourth floor of Stroud Hall. In September 2018, ESU and the Delaware Tribe of Indians entered into a 
partnership hoping to provide education surrounding Native American culture, and eventually produce a 
scholarship for Native American students to be able to return to spaces their tribe formerly inhabited.  
  
Warriors, we hope you take time to reflect and think about the significance of Indigenous People’s Day! 

   
Dr. Santiago Solis 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 
Black Lives Matter! 
Vice President, Campus Life & Inclusive Excellence 
East Stroudsburg University 
200 Prospect St. | East Stroudsburg, PA 18301 
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